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P.O. Box 5030

2020 Ashcraft Ave.    

Monroe, NC  28111 

Telephone (704) 291-7112

Fax (704) 291-7312

Allvac Savings and Credit Union

                 December 29, 2021
Dear Valued Member,

Due to the increase in fee’s presented to us from our Vendor’s, the Credit Union has had to make the decision to increase fees.  Please know that it is our desire to keep fees at a minimum.  Enclosed is the Fee Schedule that will begin on January 3, 2022.  
Allvac Savings and Credit Union will continue to seek opportunities that will further support our membership.

Sincerely,
Joy Page

Manager
Allvac Savings and Credit Union
Enclosure



